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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

 

Prayers Request 

Maria Elena Coronado—Peace, tranquility and acceptance 
for ministry’s challenges, transition and opportunities ahead. 

Good Morning 

 TURKEYS 

In the past, the San Antonio Food Bank 
has allowed the church to purchase              
turkeys for Thanksgiving at a reduced 
cost. Last year our cost per turkey                   
was $3.50. 

The food bank has informed us that they will not have turkeys 
or hams available for the holidays. Traditionally our members 
have donated the side items to compliment the turkeys. This 
year we are estimating that a small turkey will cost $20-$25 
based on current pricing. 

To continue this outeach to our community, we are asking for 
donations for the cost of turkeys for 200 families. We also will 
need the following for each family. 

2 cans of green beans  2 cans of corn                                                        
1 box of stuffing mix  1 dry packet of gravy                             
1 can of yams                 1 dry box of mashed potatoes                                                                                                
Please do not bring items in glass containers. 

Please help us fulfill the food pantry mission of Matthew 25:35-37 

In Him,                                
David St. James 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 



  

Medical Mission Trip                                      

November 1-4 

We stay on the American side 

and walk across the border. 

We need 3 Mexican transla-

tors who already have a              

passport.                                          

Questions: contact Fred Massey 

Angel Tree 

Coming SOON! 

No SonShine Hour                 
TODAY! 

SonShine Hour Schedule:           
November 12                 

November 26 

November 5, 2023                                      
2:00 PM 

A big thank you to everyone that 
helped with Trunk or Treat this 
year. We couldn’t have done it         

without you! 

We also want to thank Pastor Dan 
and the Zion Lutheran Church                         

for their support and help.  

We would like to thank the                           
Children’s Ministry Team for their 

work with this big community                    
outreach. The members are:                             
Sid Dowell, Dorothy Johnson,    

Becky McClung, Maurine Sitterding, 
and Terri Weaver. 

 
We want to express our love and deepest                        

sympathy to Craig and Becky McClung and their 

family in the passing of  Craig’s father,                             

Bob McClung. Bob passed from this life                                

peacefully in his sleep early Wednesday, October 18, 2023.                                                          

The funeral services were held in Knoxville, Tennessee. Please keep 

this family in your prayers during this time of mourning. 

THE TIME CHANGES AT 

2AM NOVEMBER 5th 

Welcome Travis, Amanda, Ingrid, and 

Piper Roberts to your new church                 

family. We are so happy to have you              

with us and look forward to growing and 

serving the Lord together. Save the date for November 12 

as we have a  “Welcome to the Roberts Potluck” after 

worship. Make your plans to attend now! 

 
Our sincere condolences and much love in the passing 

of Ruth Jackson, mother of Lanny Lambert. Ruth went 

to be with the Lord on October 16, 2023 and the funeral 

was held last week in Abilene, Texas.  Please continue                

to pray for Lanny, Debi and all their family as they go 

through this difficult season of loss. 

 


